
 

  

  

 

  

 

FRESSINGFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL                     

MINUTES   GROUP School Council   DATE  Thursday 18th January 2024 

WELCOME BACK! 

PEOPLE PRESENT: Dawson, Ada, Lyla, Barclay, Isaac, Elizabeth, George, Belle, Henry, Harriet, plus Ms Perry (and Mr Taylor for a bit) 
 
 

ITEM NOTES ACTION  
- BY WHEN? 
- BY WHOM? 

1.  Welcome back Ms Perry welcomed everybody back, and asked how we were all getting 
on in class.  We all seemed good. 

Happy New Year!  Everyone was feeling alright. 

2.  Comic Relief Ms Perry explained that this was a fundraising event held in March.  You 
are welcome to have a look online at home or in school to find out more. 

To be discussed at next meeting 

3.  Pets in school We had agreed that either fish (in an aquarium) or stick insects (or both) 
would be the best pets for school.  We now need to do a survey of the 
children to find firstly, whether people would like an aquarium and, 
secondly, who would like stick insects in their classes.  Mr Taylor talked 
with us about how to look after temperate (not tropical) fish, and said that 
they were quite hardy and very good value for money 

Y6 children said they would design a survey (with Harriet), 
and Ms Perry will photocopy it.  Next week, we can talk with 
the children in assembly (Henry and Belle would like to do 
this), and then start doing the survey. 

   

 

Date of next meeting:  the second Thursday in February 2024 


